
 
 
Thank you for your request for information which the GLA received on 25 August 2017. Your request 
has been dealt with under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.  
 
You requested:  
 
I'd like to formally request full details regarding the salary and compensation package of the Theo 
Blackwell, the new chief digital officer, under the 2000 Freedom of Information Act.  
 
We have interpreted "salary and compensation package" to mean the remuneration attached to the 
role and any associated benefits.  
 
The salary for Chief Digital Officer is £106,952 per annum. 
  
For information on the terms and conditions of employment, please see 
https://www.london.gov.uk/file/1688  
The GLA's benefits are explained in this document: https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-
and-spending/spending-money-wisely/salaries-expenses-benefits-and-workforce.   
 
If you have any further questions relating to this matter, please contact me, quoting the reference 
MGLA250817-5501.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
Ruth Phillips  
Information Governance Officer  
 
If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your request, you may complain using the 
GLA's FOI complaints and internal review procedure, available at: https://www.london.gov.uk/about-
us/governance-and-spending/sharing-our-information/freedom-information 
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